
 New Eagle Borough Council met in regular session on Tuesday, June 3, 2014 at 7:00 PM at the 
regular meeting place. 

 The meeting was called to order by President Fine, with the following members of Council being 
present and answering to the call of the roll by the Secretary:  Messrs. A. Caseber, J. Fine, W. Sherry, B. 
Williams and C. Wyandt.  There being a quorum present, the meeting was declared in order.  Also 
present were C. Fine, Mayor and Mr. T. Berggren, Solicitor. 

 Mr. Mark Alberta, 133 Fifth Avenue, spoke to Solicitor Berggren both prior to the meeting and 
after the meeting regarding an easement/boundary dispute. 

 Mr. Bret Boyd, 450 4th Avenue, appeared before Council to ask the definition of an Enclosure in 
regards to the storage of a vehicle. 

 Mr. Paul Reichel, 507 Maderia Street, appeared before Council to request that ditches be filled 
in by his house as well as by his neighbor’s house. 

 The minutes of the previous meeting were sent to members of Council.  There being no 
additions or corrections, it was moved by Caseber and seconded by Williams to approve the minutes as 
sent.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 

 Bills in the amount of $23,801.61 from all funds (Bill List No. 6-2014) were presented to Council 
for payment.  It was moved by Wyandt and seconded by Sherry to pay all bills.  Motion was adopted by 
the unanimous roll call by the Secretary. 

 It was moved by Sherry and seconded by Williams to adjourn at 7:22PM.  Motion was carried. 

 

____________________________ 

Diane L. Anthony, Borough Secretary    


